www.donemanaps.com

02871398633

Principal: Mrs G Hay B.Ed. (Hons.) PQH

25th August 2020

Dear Parent

We are delighted to be back and to have our lovely pupils in school again. We have lots of precautions in place to help keep everyone safe and all the staff and I extend our thanks to you for following the guidance we have issued.

As you may have read in the paper, our school kitchen is benefitting from a large extension and work on this began yesterday. During the works our kitchen is closed and our school dinners will be cooked in another school kitchen and transported to school for our pupils. With the current Covid-19 restrictions each class has an individual dinner time and due to existing food safety rules we will be unable to provide a hot dinner to every class every day.

Mrs Young, Mrs Connor and Mrs McCusker's classes can have a hot dinner in the hall on Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays.

Mr Potts and Mrs Timoney's classes can have a hot dinner in the hall on Wednesdays and Thursdays. They will have a hot dinner delivered to their classroom on a Friday and this will be a 'grab and go' dinner — something like a burger and chips in a bag.

On the days your child's class cannot avail of a hot dinner they can be provided with a school packed lunch. This applies to children in receipt of free school meals and those paying for school dinners (£2.60 per day).

Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic the school office will only accept dinner money on a Monday and only correct change can be accepted – no change will be given. Money must be sent in plastic clearly marked with your child's name, class and the days they are eating dinner. Dinners for the week MUST be ordered on a Monday.

Kind regards, G Hay (Principal)